
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Pastor or  Youth Leader, 
  

Baptist Snow Camp 2023 will be here soon! 
Our theme is “In the beginning” - our 28th year 
of Snow Camp. Come, join us! 

 
 Our speakers are Jon Marshall, Pastor of 

Hope Baptist in Toledo, OH; Micah McCurry, 
Evangelist from First Baptist in Kenmore, OH; 
Pete Guadagno, Pastor of Grace Bible Baptist 
in Little Valley, NY, and  Chris Baran, Pastor of 
Faith Bible Baptist Church of Eden, NY.   

 
Cost  

  
The cost is $60 each pre-registered, $70 at 

the door when you arrive if not pre-registered. 
 

 

If you have any questions concerning this 
camp please feel free to contact me by phone 
(716-704-5168) or by email 
(baptistsnowcamp@gmail.com) 
(sethgarland1974@gmail.com) 

 
 
In Christ, 

 
 
 
Pastor Seth Garland, Asst. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Who Can Attend? 
· Youth ages 12 to 18 

· Pastors, youth workers, 
and their spouses 

· Staff, ages 19 and above 

 
You Will Enjoy! 
· Powerful Preaching, Great Music,   

· Bible Quiz (Genesis 1-3) The flyer says just Genesis 
1 but it is Chapters 1-3. 

· Great games including: hockey, football (for guys),  
Nerf War, and Winter Games 

· Great Food, including: Thursday dinner through 
Saturday breakfast, and Snack Shop 

· Team Competition 

· A GREAT TIME!! 

 
Arrival/Departure Times 
· Registration Thursday,  
 December 28, 1 pm.  
· Departure Saturday,  
 December 30, 10-11am 
 
Camp Is Located At 
Bethany Baptist Camp,  
1633 Bates Road (Rte. 64) 
Sinclairville, NY  
(716) 287-2848  
One hour east of Erie, PA 
  
To Register 
· Before Camp: Please call ahead on my personal 
cell # 716-704-5168 to at least inform us that your 
group will be in attendance. 
· Pre-registration is not required but highly 
recommended for food and lodging purposes.       
Email (baptistsnowcamp@gmail.com or 
sethgarland1974@gmail.com) or call with an 
estimate of the size of your group.  
· At Camp: Bring a Registration Form and Camp Fee 
for each person with you to register upon arrival. 
Registration will be held downstairs.  
(Those who pre-register will receive priority in the 
registration line) 

Staff is free and must 
apply before camp. Go 

to www.fbbc.com to 
get a staff application 

before camp. 



Registration Time: 
Thursday, December 28 at 1pm.   
 
Camper Orientation begin at 3:15pm. 
 
Late arrival really puts your teens at a 
disadvantage, so I encourage you to be 
timely.   
 
Dress and Appearance: 
Bring warm clothes! Bring hats! Bring 
gloves! Also, please remind your teens 
of our dress code.  It would be best if any 
questions were answered ahead of time, 
and problems dealt with at your church 
instead at camp. Encourage your girls to 
bring leggings or pants for under their 
culottes and skirts in case it is really cold.   
 
Bible Quiz: 
Genesis 1-3. All campers are encouraged 
to participate.   
 
Written Quiz on Thursday (after dinner). 
Those who score 70% or higher will earn 
15,000 points for their team. 
 
Top 6 will proceed to the final Quiz on 
Saturday morning.  
 
 

Snack Shop: 
Open and available throughout the day. 
After the evening services, specials will 
be available: nachos, cotton candy, 
burgers, ice cream and more. Camp  
t-shirts, hoodies and travel mugs are 
available in the snack shop.  
 
  
Services: 
If you have singing groups in your 
church, they can sign up at the 
registration table to sing one song during 
the service time.  No background music 
is allowed.  All specials will be previewed 
before being sung in the service. 
 
Any teenage boys in your group will be 
allowed to preach for 3 minutes during 
the Service Time.  Please encourage 
them to prepare before camp and 
review their outline with them!  They 
can sign up during registration.  Timothy 
and Titus time will no longer be during 
the award ceremony. 
 
 

More information and registration forms available at www.fbbc.com/wc 


